
The health and safety of our community, staff, volunteers, and artists 
continues to be our highest priority. As we look ahead to next season, we 
remain committed to providing a safe and secure environment for all ECA 
performances and events and will continue to comply with all government-
mandated restrictions on social gatherings and distancing.

We are grateful for your patience and flexibility as we navigate this 
unprecedented situation. We will make every effort to honor your seating 
requests, but please know that your seating location may need to change in 
order to meet distancing requirements. We will continually monitor 
guidelines and mandates from the governor and the CDC, and as soon as we 
are able to lift restrictions, you’ll be the first to know.

Additionally, rest assured that we are exploring all contingency options: 
alternative seating charts, live streaming of performances, adjusted show 
lengths, and more. For the latest updates, please continue to visit ec4arts. 
org. Again, thank you for your patience as we navigate this uncertain time. 
We’re grateful for our ECA family and your ongoing support.

An Important Note to ECA Patrons: 




